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NFIR-  PNM Sub No. 07/2019
On NFIR demands Rly. Bd.,

had sent the proposal to
Finance Ministry for grant of
Special Allowance Rs.1000/-

to Traffic Gatekeepers.
Rly. Bd., gave reply to

Dr.M.Raghavaiah.

GOVERNMENT OF INDIA
MINISTRY OF RAILWAYS

(RAILWAY BOARD)

No. E(P &A)I-2013/FE -2/4 (pt.) New Delhi, dated: 23.10.2019

The General Secretary,
NFIR,
3, Chelmsford Road,
New Delhi-110 055.

Sub.:- Extending the benefit of  Special Allowance to Traffic Gatemen.
Sir,

Thegndersigned is directed to refer to your letter No. I/5(g)/2019 dated
10.10.2019 on the subject noted above. In this regard it is stated that the issue
regarding extending the benefit of LC Gate Allowance to Gatemen (now Track
Maintainers) manning the Traffic Gates at par with the Gatemen (now Track
Maintainers) manning the Engg. Gates is under consideration in Board's office in
consultation with Ministry of Finance. A consolidated proposal in respect of
payment of Special Allowance to the Traffic Gatemen deployed to work on Level
Crossing Gates (LC Gate) along with an another proposal has been sent to
Ministry of  Finance (MoF) vide U.O. dated 16.08.2019. However, no reply has
since been received from Ministry of  Finance so far.

For Secretary, Railway Board

Copy to DDE(LR)II


